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January 26, 2015 

SUBJECT: WESTINGHOUSE COMPLETION OF LICENSE CONDITION S-7 

Westinghouse Electric Company LLC (Westinghouse) herein provides formal notification that the Nuclear 
Criticality Safety Improvement Project - II in accordance with License Safety Condition S-7 has been 
completed. The Integrated Safety Analysis Summary reflecting these improvement activities was submitted 
to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) on January 26, 2015 as per Westinghouse letter, LTR-RAC-
15-8, "Westinghouse January 2015 Updated Integrated Safety Analysis Summary." 

Because these commitments have been completed, License Safety Condition S-7 can be removed. 

Should you have any further questions, please contact me at (803) 647-3338. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Blair Parr 
Licensing Manager 
Columbia Fuel Fabrication Facility 
Docket 70-1151 License SNM-1107 

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2738 
Attn: Mr. Christopher Ryder 
Mail Stop: 3WFN 13C64 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II 
245 Peachtree Center Avenue NE, Suite 1200 
Atlanta, GA 30303-1257 
Attn: Mr. Manuel Crespo 
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